COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7th July, 1922.

Dear 8ir,

With reference to the classification in this
Society's Register Book of the ferro-concrete vessel
* MOLLIRTTE® which appears to be now your property, I beg
o remind you that this vessel became due for 8pecial
Annual Survey in June 1921. in January 1921 the Society's
Surveyors at this port reported that the vessel had sustained
damage to the starboard bilge through striking a dock
entrance and that temporary repairs had been effected. These
temporary repairs were further examined in January last and
the Surveyors recommended that the vessel should be drydocked
and permanently repaired be foreppwoceeding on another vny?ge
under loaded conditions. 14 was also reported by the
Surveyors that the machinery had been removed from the vessel
as it was in a badly damaged condition. In the circumstances
I shall be obliged if you will kindly let me know, for the
information of the Committee, what arrangements you propose
making to have the @pecial Annual Durvey held and the
necessary repairs to the hull and machine cagb?ﬁ

I an, Dear mr.
Yours fuithfully,

Capt. ReAGTay,
glifton DowWn,
The Crescent,
SIDCUPS
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